
From: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
To: Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXT] Please protect New Mexicans" health
Date: Thursday, July 30, 2020 5:49:31 PM
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From: Katie Bruell <ktbruell@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 4:11 PM
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Please protect New Mexicans' health
 
I am completely opposed to the use of fracked water for any purpose other than being repurposed
in fracking operations. There is no evidence that this water is safe for any other use, and plenty of
evidence that it is unsafe. Please, protect New Mexicans instead of protecting the oil and gas
industry.  Please write and enforce strongly worded, enforceable regulations that prohibit the use of
toxic waste water anywhere else.
 
Thank you,
 
Katie Bruell
Los Alamos
505-310-4095
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